
 

IWA Newsletter - December 16, 2022

CALENDAR NOTES

IWA students are on Santa's nice list!

Tuesday, December 20
Students can add a Christmas top and Christmas
accessories to their uniform bottoms!

Wednesday, December 21
No School - Christmas break begins!

Tuesday, January 3
Classes Resume!

CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS
from the desk of Mrs. Congelio
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Mr. Halusker's 6th grade students were able to connect their learning by
constructing pyramids using only the materials provided. After studying ancient
Egypt and the Great Pyramids of Giza, the students collaborated as they worked
through the design cycle to make the structure. They learned that the first and
second attempts may not always be successful.

Christmas Spirit

Our 3rd and 5th graders put on a festive Christmas concert this week. Students
played the recorder, sang, and danced the night away. Thank you to Mrs. Szabo
for helping our students develop these wonderful talents.

 
FIELD DAY LOGO DESIGN CONTEST

Click here for a Field Day Logo Design contest entry
form!

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/3052f67d-cf24-4681-b49f-8be6fe903c9a.pdf?rdr=true


HOT LUNCH PROGRAM - BEGINNING IN JANUARY!
Our new hot lunch program for grades K-8 will begin in January! Online ordering
will close on Wednesday, December 21!  Log onto your Digital Academy account
to place an order. Details were emailed earlier this week!

IWA ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION MEETING
The IWA Athletic Association will meet next Monday, December 19, at 7:00 p.m.
in the Sisters' Hospitality Room in St. Joseph Hall. All are welcome to attend!

SUPPORT IWA THROUGH OHIO TAX CREDIT
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM BEFORE DEC. 31!

Incarnate Word Academy is excited to partner with the
Diocese of Cleveland for a new opportunity that allows
you, the taxpayer, to provide tuition assistance to students



at Incarnate Word Academy AND receive a 100% Ohio
income tax credit at the the same time! Through this
program, individuals may receive a 100% tax credit
against their Ohio Income Tax Liability, with a maximum
credit of $750 or $1,500 for married couples filing jointly.

This program was designed to support Catholic school
students. Donations must be received by December 31,
2022, in order to be counted for the 2022 tax season.
Please continue reading below for more information or to
make your gift now!

If you have questions, please contact Fred Roberts at the Diocese of Cleveland
at froberts@catholiccommunity.org or at (216) 902-1312.

Make your gift online now! Click here to learn more!

MATH CAMPS AT BALDWIN WALLACE
For students in Grades K-6

mailto:froberts@catholiccommunity.org
https://www.catholiccommunity.org/ways-to-give/donate/angel-scholarship-fund
https://www.catholiccommunity.org/angel-scholarship-fund/overview


Click here to
register!

IWA SPIRIT WEAR

In the event you missed the large online shop but are still in need of a hoodie or
sweatpants for gym class the online store is open.  Please note that there is a
shipping fee as all items will be shipped directly to your home. Click the button
below to begin your order!

Click here to
shop!

 
SISTERS' RAFFLE TICKETS ON SALE NOW!
*Please note that tickets cannot be paid for on Digital Academy. Checks are to be

made payable to the Sisters of the Incarnate Word.*
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Annual Raffle tickets were sent home with the youngest/only child in each family
on Thursday, November 17, in a green envelope. Please note that only Pre-K
students with older siblings at IWA received the ticket envelope. Each family is
required to sell $100 worth of raffle tickets. Funds raised will be used to transition
convent space on the second floor for use by IWA students, faculty and staff. The
highest ticket selling family will receive $500! Extra tickets are available in the
Attendance Office. 

Questions? Please contact Sharron in the Sisters' Development Office at
(440)886-6440 ext. 415 or at siwdevelopment@yahoo.com.

UNITY CATHOLIC FEDERAL CREDIT UNION
SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY
Unity Catholic Federal Credit Union is now accepting applications for the James
E. Flynn Memorial Scholarship. Please click on the picture below for more
information and to apply! The deadline is December 31, 2022.

http://siwdevelopment@yahoo.com


STUDENT EXTENDED VACATION FORM
If your student will be absent for longer than three days, we
kindly ask that you complete the Extended Absence
Notification Form.

While we understand how important family time is, this form
allows the teacher(s) the opportunity to prepare any missed
work and it also notifies the attendance office of the
extended absence. 

When completing this form, we ask that you turn it in to the
homeroom teacher at least 2 weeks prior to the scheduled
absence. Thank you for your partnership!

Click here for the Extended Absence Form

 
PART-TIME FOOD PREP POSITION AVAILABLE

We are excited to share that a new lunch program will be coming to IWA

https://files.constantcontact.com/e5e08d75801/fb364cec-58c4-44fa-aff2-f93a883bb1e5.pdf?rdr=true


soon! This will offer our students the opportunity to purchase a hot lunch every
day. If you or someone you know is interested in working part-time as a food prep
staff member, contact Mrs. Congelio at scongelio@incarnatewordacademy.org
for more details. 

 
IWA ALUMNI NEWS

Are you an Incarnate Word Academy alumni? We'd love to hear from you! Please take a
moment, click a button below and send us an update!

Are you an IWA Alumni? Click here!

  
Incarnate Word Academy

Address: 6620 Pearl Rd
Parma Heights, OH 44130

Tel: 440-842-6818

Get In Touch
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